Terrence Dolan

From: Noah C Greene <NCGreene@meridianlandservices.com>

Sent: ’ Thursday, May 9, 2024 1:14 PM

To: Terrence Dolan

Cc: Darlene Bouffard; Sam Foisie

Subject: ' RE: Need for Email to request Continuance for the Well Heart School to June 18th PI. Bd.
' ' Mtg. .

This email originated outside of our organization. DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Please report all suspicious emails to the IT Department or use your phish alert button.

Sam got back to me, we are requesting the May 21 meeting application be continued to the June 18" planning board
meeting.

Noah C. Greene, EIT
Project Technician
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